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An unforgettable experience in Kei Oi 

 

I will never forget the day when I joined the ‘life simulation’ game with all the 

other Primary 5 students. It was an unforgettable experience.  

 

It happened on the last day of school before the summer vacation when I was in 

Primary 5. My classmates and I gathered in the hall. After listening to the instructions 

from the teacher, the ‘life simulation’ began. 

 

The game lasted for 60 minutes and was divided into 4 sessions. Each session 

represented a year. Each year, the player could either choose to work or go to an 

amusement park. However, although working could make money, it could also harm 

the players’ health. Therefore, the players needed to buy food at the stall to restore 

energy. 

 

For the first year, I chose to be a bank assistant. There were a lot of people 

putting their money in the bank. I was very busy and tired. Once I even gave $200 to a 

boy who should be receiving only $100 interest! For the second year, I put most of my 

money in the bank and used the rest of it to buy some food to ‘recharge my health’. It 

was a good choice since many people found out that their cash was fake and had to 

return it to the bank during an incident. With no money in hand, I took no damage 

from the crisis. I became an amusement parker staff in the third year. I had to instruct 

the players how to play the game again and again. It was also tiring. I decided to end 

my career by playing in the park in the fourth year.  

 

This simulation game was very interesting since there were many jobs to 

cosplay. However, I have learnt that it is very hard to earn money. Therefore, we 

should be thankful that our parents work hard and raise us up well. 

 


